Site Base Meeting
3/25/15

Present: Kristin Hinds (Special Area), Carolyn Lepore (Support Staff), Cinda Gatrell (Teacher Assistant), Sarah McMackin (2nd Grade Teacher), Jennifer Sain (Kindergarten Teacher), Kimberly Combs (AP), Karen Hodges (3rd Grade Teacher), Nicole Levy (1st Grade Teacher), Alicia Swann (5th Grade Teacher), Jane Lucas (4th Grade Teacher)

Absent: Beth Diggs (Parent), Laura Gaddy (Principal), Janet Kamenick (Parent), Tricia Green (Parent)  

Grade Level Concerns:

1) First grade teachers are struggling to find a consequence for students since we can no longer have students walk laps.  Ms. Combs suggested using the think sheets that she provided earlier in the year and keeping a record so when a certain amount of them have been used, there is a record to discuss with parents at a conference.  She also suggests making actual phone calls to parents to keep them informed in real time. 
2) 2nd grade is wondering why spring parties were scheduled after spring break. This was a Site Base decision from last year, but some grade levels have decided to move their parties to Thursday, April 2, so they can be before spring break.   As of now, 3-5 parties are scheduled for Friday, 4/17 after their field day.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting adjourned at 3:25 pm. The next meeting is scheduled for April 29 at 3:00 pm.

